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Dear Parents and guardians of Division 1 students,

	My name is Evan Rodger and I will be your child’s grade seven classroom teacher this year. I am an advocate for igniting my student’s passions in the classroom and creating excitement about learning. I am looking forward to this school year and making it an engaging and memorable experience for the class’ last year of elementary school. I will be teaching all subjects, with the exception of band, where the class will be taught by Mr. Turi.

We will have a class website this year. This will be used as one form of communication to parents and students where I will post items such as:
· Our daily agenda
· A summary of our weekly learning 
· Important dates and reminders
· Copies of hand outs or notices that may have been missed so you are able to print from home

The website is still under repair; however, when it is convenient, please visit: rodgerABE.weebly.com 

A few logistics for your information as we start the school year:

· Division 1 has band twice a week on alternating days. This week, September 19-23, band is on Tuesday and Thursday. Next week, band will be on Monday and Wednesday. Instruments may be stored in our classroom.
· Library book exchange will be on Mondays. 


Please feel free to contact me anytime by e-mail at erodger@sd35.bc.ca. I look forward to meeting you at Alice Brown’s Meet the Teacher BBQ this Wednesday, September 21st. 


Regards,


Evan Rodger
Grade 7 Teacher
Alice Brown Elementary 
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